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Be a lamp; or a lifeboat; or a ladder. Help someone’s soul to heal. Walk out of your house today as a
shepherd. --- Ancient philosopher Rumi
 
Well, it is a new year and, with it, new opportunities to fulfill our greatest mission of all: CHARITY. To those of
you who repeatedly step forward, a sincere thank you. To those of you who mean to do so, thanks for joining
in. For those of you who have not, please commit one additional hour a month to acts of Charity, be it a
Knights’ function or some other way of helping those in need.
 
As we begin the new year, think of all the things you can do.
 
Here are examples of the Knights’ projects and events I look forward to in 2024:
 
Our first live Exemplification (Jan. 29) in years. I am inviting all those, including 
me, who obtained their degrees online to attend this event.
 
A more accurate signup Genius process. In 2023, we remained focused on our 
mission of Charity. And our volunteer efforts reflect a tremendous number of 
hours toward that goal. I am planning a better signup Genius process, so we 
do not have to make a multitude of changes.
 
Our spring wives’ event where wives come to an abbreviated dinner meeting 
and social gathering. At this meeting, I would like to kick off discussions of a program called the
Columbiettes, a unified body of Catholic women who work side-by-side with the Knights of Columbus.
 
Our Lenten Fish Fry events where we work in tandem with SPJII on three Fridays during Lent to provide a
delicious fish dinner to parishioners and the public.
 
Spring Pickleball tournament – while we are still not sure if the courts will be available this spring because
of construction, alternatives may be available so we can try to produce income from the event.
 
Spring Golf Outing on May 17 – we are looking for help with marketing to businesses, individuals, and
Knights to take part as sponsors, players, and volunteers. We hope to have 50% participation this year from
Council 16492. All proceeds go to the Light to the Nations Capital Campaign.
 
Various color corps events – We will be asked to present colors and march in events again this year. If you
are a 4th degree Knight and are in the Color Corps, make sure you participate. Last year only a small number
of Sir Knights volunteered for the events. If you are not a 4th Degree Sir Knight, you should consider
becoming one to fulfill your patriotic calling.
 
The Citizens with Disabilities Campaign needs a considerable number of volunteers to help us reach our
goal of $8,000. That money is evenly distributed to four local organizations that deal with developmental
disabilities.
 
Special Olympics – Among our more rewarding volunteer opportunities, we are asked to help as
timekeepers, athlete support and companionship, cheerleaders, and friends of an amazing group of special
athletes.
 
Spring Recruitment Drive While we have not focused on growing at past rates this year, we do need to keep
recruiting and will plan to repeat our Deputy Grand Knight’s recorded appeal to join us. We will need
volunteers to staff tables outside church after each mass. Date to be determined.
 
A special thank you: I want to thank all of you who put me on your prayer list. At the time of publication, I
will be going through my second of four series of chemo scheduled through February. Please continue to
keep all of those on the prayer list in your daily offerings. And thank you to DGK Rich Delgado for so
admirably filling in during my absence. 
 
We are many, but in Christ we are all one body. We are each a part of that body.
 
--- Romans 12:5
 
Pete
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CHAPLAIN'S REPORT

The Holy Family –  an extended view

Many of our brother knights were blessed to attend 

our council  retreat at the Our Lady of LaLache shrine.  

The theme of the retreat was Family.

As we approached the feast of the Holy Family,  

I  recalled an image that is  etched in my memory.  

I  am sure we have all  seen this image of Mary and 

Joseph seated together in the manger with the 

Baby Jesus asleep in the hay.  Joseph is holding 

Mary and Mary is  holding Jesus in a loving embrace.  

The expression of love and admiration is evident on the Face of Mary and Joseph as they bond

together in a loving embrace.

Though there are three people in this image, the focal point is  always the Holy family held

together by Jesus Christ .  

Speaking for myself ,  I  cannot look at an image of the Holy Family as individuals.  The Holy

Family is  always one unit .

Wouldn't it  be great if  we could use the image of the Holy Family as an example for not only

the family that God has given us through Matrimony,  birth,  or adoption.  But also,  the family

that God has given us through our everyday l ives.  Because isn't  everyone we meet our brothers

and sisters in Christ?

The trick is  to remember the image of the Holy Family as one unit keeping Jesus Christ in the

center of our family and every relationship of our l ives.

Our council  is  a prime example of the Holy Family.  We all  bond together in service of all  our

brothers and sisters in Christ who are in need. Our council  is  not a group of individuals.  We

are all  Knights of Columbus working as one unit for the good of the Kingdom of God. Our

center focus is  and should always be Jesus Christ

DEACON TONY AND CARMELA COLICHIO 
AT THE TRIBUTE DINNER SEPT. 22
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PROGRAM DIRECTOR REPORTS

BROTHERS GATHERED AT THE RUSTIC SHRINE AT OUR LADY OF LA LECHE
TO CELEBRATE MASS TOGETHER.

Brothers:  I  wanted to share with you the terrif ic news
that for the f irst six months of this fraternal year,  our
efforts to collect food for Catholic Charities has
produced an abundance of help for those who need it
most.

In six months,  we collected 3,417.8 pounds of food for a
value of $6,562.08!

I  want to again thank the workhorse of this project,
Brother Al Lucenti ,  who collects the food each month
and delivers it  to Catholic Charities in St.  Augustine.
(Last year,  Ken Gault and I  f i l led in for Al one weekend
and we fi l led two SUVs with food so this is  no small
task!)

Bless you Al .

And thank you Brothers to you and your families for
donating food. Make sure you let your non-Knight
friends know about the food drive on the f irst weekend
of the month so we can continue this marvelous record
of charitable giving.

More than 80 men from the parish attended this year’s  Men’s Retreat Dec.  9 at Our Lady of Le
Leche Shrine in St.  Augustine.

Father Pagano led the half-day free event that focused on the Family.

MENS RETREAT
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2024 WEBSITE IS OPEN >>>>>

MAY 17, 2024 - GOLF OUTING REPORT

As a reminder,  Father Richard Pagano announced in
late March that the St.  John Paul I I  Golf  Outing held in
conjunction with the Gala,  was being suspended.  So
this is  the main golf  event for our church.   

VOLUNTEER OPPURTUNIT IES

FOUR WAYS TO SUPPORT!

2. BROCHURE ADVERTISEMENTS

3. SPONSORSHIP OPPURTUNITY

4. PLAY IN THE OUTING!

FUNDRAISE!1.

WWW.KOFCGOLF.ORG

Among the many volunteer opportunities this past
Christmas season was the annual spreading of the
straw. Under the guidance of Gus Carlson, more
than a dozen Knights prepped the massive tent
and outdoor area for Mass, moving tables and
chairs, setting up the altar and putting up hundreds
of seats. Thanks guy!

A BUSY DECEMBER FOR
VOLUNTEERS
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The prestigious 4-Star Council award was presented last quarter to Past Grand Knight and now
Trustee Ken Gault and current Deputy Grand Knight Rich Delgado by District Deputy John Hastack. 

https://www.kofc.org/en/for-members/resources/star-council-award.html

4-STAR COUNCIL AWARD!

Brother Knight Vincent T.  Dlugos was
awarded the prestigious Life Member status
and joins several other Knights honored for

their long-standing membership. As a
reward, Vince and his fellow Life Members

no long have to pay dues. DGK Rich
Delgado presented Vince with his special

name badge.

HONORARY LIFE
MEMBERSHIP AWARD

NOTABLE AWARDS THIS QUARTER
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS UNIFIED PARTICIPATION IN THE

NATIONAL EUCHARISTIC REVIVAL
“The Eucharist is the source and summit in the life of a Knight. The more we devote ourselves to the
Eucharist, the more we will understand what it means to be a Knight.” - Supreme Knight Patrick
Kelly 

The Bishops of the United States have invited all 
U.S. Catholics to return to the source and summit of 
our faith in the celebration of the Eucharist. As 
Knights, we should respond to this call for a National 
Eucharistic Revival, which “…is a movement to restore 
understanding and devotion to this great mystery … 
by helping us renew our worship of Jesus Christ in the 
Eucharist” (eucharisticrevival.org). 

All Knights are being encouraged to find ways to 
participate in this revival – individually, as a local 
council, and at the state level.

Below are some recommendations for this year as we prepare for the National Eucharistic Congress.
Pray the Rosary the 12th of each month (in honor of Our Lady of Guadalupe 12/12 and Blessed
McGivney’s birthday 8/12) for the success of the Revival and an increase in devotion to Christ in the
Eucharist.

Arrive 10-15 minutes early to each Mass to contemplate Jesus’ gift of himself.

Offer 5 minutes of prayerful praise after each Mass.

Spend 30 extra minutes every week outside of Mass sitting or kneeling before the Blessed Sacrament.

Attend Daily Mass. On days you cannot, make an act of Spiritual Communion.

Pray for the gift of the Spirit during the National Eucharistic Procession: Starting May 10, 2024, pray the
Novena to Holy Spirit in preparation for Pentecost and start of National Eucharistic Procession (May
17th)

Learn more about the National Eucharistic Procession at
www.eucharisticpilgrimage.org.

COUNCIL 16492 NEWS BITS

WE STILL HAVE OPENINGS FOR VOLUNTEERS AND WE NEED YOUR HELP IF YOU HAVEN’T VOLUNTEERED. GO TO NOCATEEKNIGHTS.COM

OCT-DEC 2023
VOL 6 ISSUE 4

http://www.eucharisticpilgrimage.org/
https://www.nocateeknights.com/


Newsletter - COUNCIL 16492

VISIT WWW.NOCATEEKNIGHTS.COM

Title Description Status Month

Building the
  Domestic Church

Kiosk

Purchase kiosk and pamphlets for Our Lady of Leche Shrine.  Cost of
$150.00. Help strengthen the domestic church (our families) by

providing exceptional religious education materials to all Catholics. 
OPEN AUG

Mens Retreat
  Day of Reflection 

SJPII Men’s Retreat at the Marywood Retreat Center on Dec. 10
Including Men of the Parish. Father Pagano

OPEN Dec 9

Rosary
  Program 

Present rosary’s, made by St John Paul II Rosary Ministry, to St
Joseph

ONGOING FEB

RSVP Program
  to help

Seminarians 

Supporting Seminarian George Gilbert gift donation of $1000 2X
PER YEAR

OPEN
AUG &
DEC  

Confirmation Purchase Stoles for confirmation candidates OPEN MAR

Title Description Status Month

Food for Families
Continue to build on the monthly collection. 1st full weekend each

month
ONGOING

Every
Month

Keep Christ in
Christmas

Incorporate celebrations and engage in dialogue that honor the
birth of Jesus

OPEN DEC

Good Friday -
Family Promotion

Council will encourage participation in Good Friday services
through a promotional campaign.

ONGOING Feb/Mar

Family of the
Month

This can be either a Knight or Parish Family ONGOING
Every

Month

Mothers of newly
baptised

Present a gift of a white rose or bouquet to the mothers of the
newly baptised

OPEN
Every

Month

FAITH IN  ACTION PROGRAMS FY2023-2024 
(UPDATED 9/27/23)

FAMILY (STEVE MILLER)

FAITH (PAT HUTTON)

TABLE OF CONTENTS
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Title Description Status Month

Wheelchair
  Program 

Donate $2400 to purchase 16 Wheelchairs through the
Florida State Wheelchair program

OPEN FEB

Disaster
  Preparedness Plan 

Continue to update and enhance - Rebuilding OPEN AUG

Friday's
  during Lent

Knights are sponsoring 3 Fish Fry's during lent OPEN MAR 

Citizens with
  Disabilities Campaign 

Schedule  SJPII, OLSS and 3 Publix Stores OPEN
APR /
MAY

Visits to the Sick
(KnightFall)

Structured program to coordinate visits to the knights and
knight families whom are sick at home, hospital, or in

hospice
ONGOING

Every
Month

Coats for Kids 
Purchase and donate to HUGS lightweight jackets (24 boys

& 24 girls assorted  sizes)
COMPLETE OCT 

Habitat for Humanity  Donation OPEN NOV

Helping
  Hands 

Donations to Port in the Storm, Catholic Charities, (and
SVDP Friends of the Poor Walk  - Complete).

OPEN OCT 

Title Description Status Month

March for Life  Marshalls needed, knights and families to participate in the march OPEN JAN

Novena for Life  Repeat the novena for life for 9 consecutive days  OPEN JAN

Special Olympics
Donate and/or support St Johns County Special Olympics

Basketball Challenge and Track & Field meet. Swimming event
complete July 30. Area Games 3/25

COMPLETE
JUL &
MAR

ASAP Program
Our council donated $2000 to Divine Mercy House, a

Christian maternity home for single women facing unexpected
pregnancies. Additional $400 from Supreme will go to this cause

COMPLETE MAR

FAITH IN  ACTION PROGRAMS FY2023-2024 
(UPDATED 09/27/23)

COMMUNITY (JOSEPH PIT ISCI )

L IFE (TOM COSTELLO)

TABLE OF CONTENTS
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GRAND KNIGHT – PETE FALCONE PFALCONE5369@COMCAST.NET
DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT – RICH DELGADO RICH@DLPRE.COM
CHANCELLOR – JOHN ESSEGIAN JMESSEGIAN@GMAIL.COM
ADVOCATE - TIM LYONS TIML1@PM.ME
WARDEN – GARY ROTELLA GROTELLARPH@GMAIL.COM
RECORDER - JOHN BERRY JCBERRYJR81@GMAIL.COM
FINANCIAL SECRETARY - JOE REVELLESE* JBRREV@YAHOO.COM
TREASURER - ROBERT BIGGS BOB.BIGGS@OUTLOOK.COM
OUTSIDE GUARD – MICHAEL LASSONDE MLASSOND@WM.COM
INSIDE GUARD - DOMINIC PALLESCHI DOMPALLESCHI01@AOL.COM
1 YEAR TRUSTEE – CARL SCHUCK CGSCHUCK@GMAIL.COM
2 YEAR TRUSTEE – STAN WASOWSKI STAN.WASOWSKI4@GMAIL.COM
3 YEAR TRUSTEE – KEN GAULT GAULTKEN@GMAIL.COM
LECTURER - GUS CARLSON SGTGWC@COMCAST.NET

K OF C COUNCIL 16492 OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS 

(2023 -  2024)

PROGRAMS
PROGRAM DIRECTOR AND FAMILY DIRECTOR: STEVE MILLER
FAITH DIRECTOR: PAT HUTTON
COMMUNITY DIRECTOR: JOSEPH PITISCI
LIFE DIRECTOR: TOM COSTELLO
PUBLIC RELATIONS: PETE FALCONE
NEWSLETTER: JEREMY FOXX
WEBSITE: TIM JONES
MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR: MICHAEL WITASEK

TABLE OF CONTENTS

FATHER RICHARD PAGANO; DEACON TONY COLICHIO; MIKE LASSONDE, OUTSIDE GUARD; TIM LYONS, ADVOCATE;
KEN GAULT, TRUSTEE; CARL SCHUCK, TRUSTEE; STAN WASOWSKI,  TRUSTEE; GUS CARLSON, LECTURER; PETE

FALCONE, GRAND KNIGHT; RICH DELGADO, DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT; DOMINIC PALLESCHI;  INSIDE GUARD; JOHN
ESSEGIAN, CHANCELLOR; JOE REVELLESE, FINANCIAL SECRETARY; JOHN BERRY, RECORDER; BOB BIGGS,

TREASURER; GARY ROTELLA, WARDEN; JOHN HASHTAK, DISTRICT DEPUTY

OCT-DEC 2023
VOL 6 ISSUE 4



TABLE OF CONTENTS

MOTHER OF DIVINE MERCY ASSEMBLY 3771
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Mother of Divine Mercy Assembly 3771 2022-2023 Officials

Officer Positions Name Telephone Email

Faithful Navigator Michael Worthey 319-270-5152 michaelwaynew@yahoo.com 

Faithful Friar Rev Richard J Pagano 904-330-0153 pastorsoffice@nocateecatholic.com 

Faithful Captain Steve Miller 904-547-0475 dalejr_fan_eight@yahoo.com 

Faithful Pilot Tim Lyons 602-524-7015 timL1@PM.ME 

Faithful Comptroller Thomas Reif 352-213-3359 thr@reif-industries.com 

Faithful Scribe Gary Clark 678-761-4162 clarkgw697@gmail.com 

Faithful Purser James Rispoli 860-966-2515 jimrispoli11@gmail.com 

Sentinal - Inner Dominick Palleschi 954-801-7558 dompalleschi01@aol.com 

Sentinal - Outer Daniel Simas 760-809-3384 sagres96@yahoo.com 

Faithful Admiral Thomas Ballweg 706-830-8485 panther765@aol.com 

Trustee 1 year term John Scalamandre 570-350-1020 hummingbird1020@icloud.com 

Trustee 2 year term Jim Plum 904-834-7916 madisonplum@yahoo.com 

Trustee 3 year term Vince Dlugos 412-475-0511  rosslynstation@aol.com 

Color Corps Commander Kenneth B Robinson 513-886-1798 KBROBINSON!@me.com

OCT-DEC 2023
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4th degree patriotic projects

FLAG RETIREMENT

Sir Knight Mike Spigelmire
has taken the initiative and
helped institute an American
Flag Rescue and Retirement
program at SPJII.

Details are in the flyer to the
right. 

COLOR CORPS ADDS TO

LADY OF GUADALUPE

CELEBRATION

The SPJII Sir Knights
participated in the Lady of
Guadalupe feast day last
quarter. The Corps is
scheduled for several events
including the Bishop’s mass
at SJPII on Jan. 
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A new SPJII  Ministry has been established
and approved by Father Pagano 
through the efforts of Sir  Knight Michael
Cervellera … the Patriotic Rosary Ministry.  
It  is a terrif ic opportunity to join in the
monthly Rosary event and volunteer to help.

Here is Michael’s description of the program
which is open to all  parishioners:
“At a time when our country is in dire need
of specific prayers and pleas for assistance
from Our Blessed Mother and her son, Our
Lord and Savior,  a Monthly Walking Patriotic
Rosary wil l  be conducted on the grounds of
SJPII  and the SJPII  Church Hall .  Organizers
of this new Ministry seek to include the
participation and prayers of Members from
all  SJPII  Parish Ministry’s and membership at
large.” And a good showing, I  hope, from
Council  16492.

The Patriotic Rosary event wil l  be on the
second Saturday of each month at 9 a.m.,
however the church is not available on that
date in May so the first event is scheduled
for Saturday, May 18th. A fel lowship social
with coffee and donuts wil l  be held
immediately after.

ministry update
New ministry spearheaded by Sir Knight Michael Cervellera

As Grand Knight,  I  am asking that al l  Knights
in SPJII  Council  16492 consider attending
this solemn intervention and that we are
able to produce volunteers for the several
positions,  including the Color Corps,  that
wil l  be needed monthly.  Spouses of our
Knights are invited to volunteer as well .
Here is what needs Michael has l isted:

Readers for monthly Indoor and Outdoor
Patriotic Rosary (up to f ive Readers each
time for each decade)
Audio visual coordinator
Hosts to set up and host Coffee and
Donuts Fellowship after each event.  SJPII
wil l  pay for the food.
A set of co-leaders to assist Michael in the
month-by-month administration and
coordination with Kim and Sharon in the
church office.  (Michael wil l  be out of the
country from Jan 2 through May 11  and
will  assist on May 18th as a Lead for the
kickoff . )

Please contact Michael at
mcervellera@comcast.net if  you would l ike
to take part in this important prayer venue
at a time when our country and its leaders
need a change in direction. If  you can't
reach him while he is out of the country,  I
wil l  assist in preparing a l ist of volunteers
for him while he is gone.

To view the San Juan Del Rio event,  cl ick
here:  (20+) Facebook Live |  Facebook

Thank you for your consideration. 
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THE PRAYER LIST:
(Please let us know when someone you know needs to be on the prayer list or taken off. Beginning Sept. 17, 2023, we will leave postings on the prayer list for a year unless otherwise informed.)

1. Jerry Wosko – added at Tuesday, Jan. 9 meeting
2. Robert Engl (PTSD) – added at Tuesday, Jan. 9 meeting
3. Brother Michael Barlage. He will have hernia surgery on the 16th of January.
4. Jen Dellacrosse, wife of Catholic Talk Show co-host Ryan Dellacrosse, is battling
cerebral cancer.
5. Fr. Rich, Dcn. Tony and all the pilgrims from the Catholic Talk Show and SJPII in
Europe on pilgrimage this week.
6. Ryan Ayres and Rich Delgado are also in the discernment of the Permanent
Diaconate program, along with Greg Montana already on the list.
7. I&#39;d like to add my daughter, Eva Jones, to the list. She is struggling with an eating
disorder and will require residential treatment. From Brother Jacob Jones.
8. Linda Shearn from Brother William Smith. She has complete paralysis of right arm
shoulder down, and slight right leg weakness. She’s been diagnosed with cerebral
amyloid angiopathy (CAA), a condition that will continue to grow plaque and
worsen.
9. Brother Dennis Alderson, photographer supreme, is had a heart stent placed Dec. 20.
Please keep him, Cheryl, and their entire family in your prayers.
10. Eva Jones, daughter of Jacob Jones, is suffering from an eating disorder and will
require residential treatment.
11. Brother Gregory Montana, who has entered the Diaconate Program. Pray for the Holy
Spirit to continue to guide him and his family as they make this tremendous endeavor
to serve the Church and God.
12. Good friends of Brother John Preli, Tom and Renee Caisse, need our attention. Renee
had successfully battled a rare liver disease, which included long duration stays at the
hospital. During her recent liver checkup, a nodal was found on her esophagus. She
begins chemo and radiation on Dec. 20. If she didn&#39;t have the other issue this would
have gone undetected.
13. A friend of Vince Dlugos, and a Past Grand Knight, Larry Gaburri, passed away the
week of Dec. 3. He had an aneurysm in his stomach that burst 4 years ago
Only 10% survive. He did but was paralyzed which took a year to walk again but also
had kidney failure. He has been on dialysis the last four years three times a week.
Very compassionate man always there to help. Ran the Foodbank at the church.  
14. Maria Steiner, daughter of Brother Vince Dlugos. She went through emergency
surgery for a gall bladder problem, Nov. 25th. She is back home but with some
extended issues.
15. Brother Thomas DeMuyt is currently undergoing chemotherapy for a reoccurrence of
throat cancer. (Posted 11-18-23)
16. Gail and Steve Dwyer, a West Point classmates and dear friends of Brother Terry
Higdon, and, parents of CW3 Stephen R Dwyer and his family and 3 children as they
mourn. Stephen  perished in a helicopter accident in the Mediterranean on Veterans
Day in a Special Ops operation. (Posted 11-16-23)
17. Gina Black – Brother Bob Pepper’s sister-in-law (posted 9-17-23)
18. Paul Boehnke (posted 9-17-23)
19. Addison Petrie, a local 12-year-old girl who is recovering from being struck by
lightning. (posted 9-17-23)
20. Deacon Tony Colichio who will underwent a quadruple by-pass surgery on Sept. 25.
21. Grand Knight Pete Falcone who has been diagnosed with Colon Cancer and
underwent surgery and begins chemo Dec. 4.
22. Fred Ortiz, the brother of Joe Cruz. He had a stent inserted to relieve serious blockage
in his artery on September 12 th -
23. Marianne Van Engelen, wife of Sir Knight Mark Van Engelen, is recovering from
heart ailment.
24. Joann Burnsman, cancer was detected in her neck that&#39;s spread to the brain.
25. Jim Sidel, Lou Gehrig disease
26. Walter Lackner
27. Darleen Kammer
28. Jim Moore, who is suffering from Congestive Heart Failure. He is being treated with
medications but the road to recovery will be long. All prayers will be deeply
appreciated because we know God is the ultimate healer.
29. Carole Hessemer - Congestive heart failure, macular degeneration, Glaucoma, COPD,
Arthritis, Diabetes, Hearing loss. Husband recently passed.
30. Brother Mariano Bautista’s hometown in Spain, there was a vicious attack on
churches killing a sacristan and critically wounding a priest. Prayers are needed for all
priests and religious that they be protected everywhere around the world.
31. Marigrace Lalli , she has pancreatic cancer with a tumor which has grown twice its
size in two months.
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IMPORTANT LINKS AND ARTICLES OF INTEREST 

THE FLORIDA STATE COUNCIL HAS UPDATED ITS WEBPAGE.  CLICK HERE TO
UPDATE YOUR ACCOUNT INFORMATION AND TO CHECK YOUR INFORMATION.  

ONCE YOU GO TO THE LINK, CLICK ON MEMBER LOGIN AND THEN EITHER SELECT 
ACCOUNT SIGN IN  IF YOU KNOW YOUR USERNAME AND PASSWORD.  IF NOT, FILL
IN THE INFORMATION IN THE GRAY BOX AT THE RIGHT OF THE PAGE AND FILL IN

THE INFORMATION TO RESET YOUR CREDENTIALS .  

COLUMBIA MAGAZINE

DIOCESE OF ST.  AUGUSTINE

K OF C SUPREME WEB SITE

FL STATE WEB SITE

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS INSURANCE PAGE

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS NEWS

KNIGHTS GEAR

KNIGHTLINE

ST JOHN PAUL II  CATHOLIC CHURCH

SHINING ARMOR AWARD  FOR NEW 1ST DEGREE

MEMBERS

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS GOLF EVENT

CLICK ON THE TOPIC OF INTEREST TO
BE CONNECTED WITH THE

APPROPRIATE WEBSITE 

TABLE OF CONTENTS
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